PENWELL ENERGY, INC.

1300 One Wall Plaza Off: (915) 683-2534
306 W. Wall Avenue Fax: (915) 683-4514
Midland, Texas 79701

March 8, 1990

Mr. Jerry Sexton

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
0il Conservation Division

P.0O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: Mescalero Federal 11-1 Well ‘
Chaves County, New Mexico
Deviation Survey
TDT Log

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Per the attached letter dated March 5, 1990, requesting the
captioned, please find enclosed two copies of the inclination
report from TOT Drilling Corporation on the Mescalero Federal 11-1
well in Chaves County, New Mexico. Also enclosed is a copy of the

electric log. Due to the condition of the hole, we were able to run
only one log.

Very truly yours,

Penwell Energy, Inc.
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Brenda Yerian
Secretary
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